The Executive Director
Dr Syd Shea

requests the pleasure
of the company of

at the
OFFICIAL OPENING

of

The Department of Conservation and
Land Management's

Southern Forest Regional Headquarters

by the Minister for
Conservation and Land Management

The Hon. Barry Hodge MLA

on
Friday, October 10, 1986
at 3.00 p.m.

R.S.V.P. Sept. 30
Caterina Pessotto
(097) 71 1988

Guests are also invited to join in
the range of activities offered
during the Open Day at the
Manjimup Headquarters
commencing at 10.00 am.
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